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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

 

On behalf of the governing body, welcome to Tavistock Infant School! 

 

We are all looking forward to welcoming your children to our School community and as Chair of 

Governors wanted to introduce myself and our governing body to you all.  I have had all three of 

my children educated at Tavistock over the past seven years and so can assure you personally that it 

is a wonderful school.  We are fortunate to have a marvellous headteacher and staff who are fully 

committed to caring for your children.  They could not be in better hands and I’m very confident 

that they will all enjoy their time at the school. 

 

It is a really positive experience to have had the opportunity to lead the governing body at 

Tavistock.  We are a dozen strong, some staff, some parents and others without direct connection to 

the school who all bring different skills and perspectives to the role.  I hope that I will be able to 

meet you all at a future parents meeting and please do let me know if you would like to know any 

more about our governing body.  I can be contacted at chair@tavistockgovernors.org.uk 

or via the school office. 

 

With very best wishes for your time at Tavistock and welcome again to our school community. 

 

Ed Stacey 

Chair of Governors 

 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.tavistockinfants.co.uk/
mailto:chair@tavistockgovernors.org.uk

